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Gary C. Splane is my brother, I am writing this letter representing him, Gary suffered a debilitating stroke 

in July 2015. He was in the nursing home and had a second stroke in January 2016. He sold all of his 

leases in February 2016 and did not need his license #33135 anymore so he did not renew it. There were 

a couple of wells that were accidently left on the license and we did not know about them, we thought 

everything was taken care of. I have been working with Barbara Montgomery and now she is gone, f 

have been working with Olivia Raigosa on this and I thought we had it straightened out. I have been 

working with John Almond at Chanute on this and he went to verify the wells are all sold. Now Gary got 

a fine for 500.00 for no license. Gary sold all of his leases more than a year ago, he did not need a 

license, so he did not renew it. This letter is to officially appeal the fine recommendation with case #17-

CONS-3454-CPEN, Gary has no wells and no leases, he is out of business, he has suffered two strokes 

and is homebound. This is mix up with paperwork somewhere, because he does not need a license, he 

does not have any wells. Thank you. 
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